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Student Guest Ticket Voucher
Pick Up

Students with guest ticket vouchers can pick them up at the 12th Man Foundation ticket windows located
at the north end of Kyle Field starting Monday, Aug. 22, from 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. Photo ID is required for pickup.

GUEST TICKET / VOUCHER INFO

There is 1 game-specific voucher for each of the 7 home football games to exchange for a reserved guest
ticket that students will exchange when pulling their student ticket each week.

Please be aware of the following information regarding guest ticket/vouchers this season:

e The prepaid guest ticket must be pulled in conjunction with your student ticket at ticket pull.

e Guest tickets are considered an underclassman on ticket pull day, therefore you will need to be sure
your ratio is proportionate for the day you plan to pull. (I.e., on Mondays, you would need 1 senior/grad
student-level sports pass for every underclassman level sports pass or guest ticket voucher you plan to
use for ticket pull).

o Like regular student tickets, guest ticket vouchers will be paper. We recommend safeguarding your
vouchers because they are not replaceable.

e If you are designating another student to pull your ticket and guest ticket, please provide them with
your sports card and guest voucher designated for that game.

No additional payment will be due for prepaid guest tickets.

NOTE: If a guest voucher is not used for a certain game, that voucher will no longer be valid and no refund will
be given. The guest ticket is guaranteed until freshman ticket pull day (traditionally Thursdays) at 5 p.m. each
home game week.

If you have any questions or need assistance, email tickets@12thmanfoundation.com or call 888-992-4443. We
can't wait to see you at Kyle Field!
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